Mid-Carolina Gun Club Campout Report
March, 2009
Scouts and Adults, 
 
What a great success the Gun Club Campout was this past weekend!  At the end of the event, 33 Scouts were awarded the Rifle patch, and 23 were awarded the Shotgun patch.  We couldn't have done it without the dedication and perseverance of our adults and our boy leadership teams.

 

Special thanks to all of the adults who helped run a range, scored, coached one of the many Scouts who shot on one of the ranges, and especially to those who helped us in the kitchen.  Despite the weather, we all proved once again that perseverance always wins!

 

The Mid Carolina Gun Club folks were very impressed with the Scouts in both Troops 312 and 330, and were very grateful for the service project we were able to do on behalf of the club.  I'm looking forward to this campout again next year if the boys so choose, and will be getting pictures out soon from this one.  Thanks again for everyone's help.
Respectfully Submitted,

Mr. Hunton
ASM, T312
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